
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Deborah AikenDeborahAiken@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/21/2018 2:30:17 PM
Subject: Re: 2018-5-10 Bryant LT USC_ Moore School of Business -Kelsey Farnham

Dear Admissions Officer:
 

Please accept this as my enthusiastic and unconditional recommendation of Mr. Kelsey Farnham for 
admission to the Moore School of Business. Mr. Farnham is an extremely thoughtful, talented, and disciplined. Kelsey 
worked in my Senate office for ?? years, and I completely trusted her with all aspects of our operation including policy 
research, constituent service and communications with other senators and government officials.
 

Kelsey exhibited many traits that I know will serve her well both in the Moore School program and later in the 
business world. She was punctual and never hesitant to put in extra time. She was thorough and never afraid to ask 
questions for more information. She was personable and treated everyone with respect. Kelsey could not have been 
a better ambassador for our office, and we benefited greatly from her presence and work.
 

I appreciate the Moore School of Business giving Kelsey its full consideration, and I look forward to her 
enrollment at the University of South Carolina. I am confident in Kelsey Farnham’s ability to excel in your program, 
and please do not hesitate to contact me if I may be of further assistance.

 
With warmest personal regards, I remain

From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Thursday, May 17, 2018 10:52 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Deborah Aiken
 
Subject: FW: 2018-5-10 Bryant LT USC_ Moore School of Business -Kelsey Farnham 
 
Danny,
I apologize, I didn’t realize Deborah had already sent me the draft. Can you please review the draft and provide some 
input on making the letter more personal. I am forwarding Kelsey’s email to you too. Deborah’s phone number is 
803-734-0107
Deborah, Please work with Danny tomorrow to complete this letter.
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Deborah Aiken 
 
Sent: Thursday, May 10, 2018 3:39 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: 2018-5-10 Bryant LT USC_ Moore School of Business -Kelsey Farnham
 
Catherine, attached is the draft for the Kelsey Farnham draft for the Moore School of Business. I was unclear as to the 
extent of the relationship between the Lt.Gov and Mr. Farnham.
Please amend as you deem necessary. Thanks.
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Thank You,
 
Deborah Aiken
Assistant to the Director of Legal aned Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
DeborahAiken@scstatehouse.gov
803-734-0107
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